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TO:   Toronto Transit Commission 

FROM: Commissioner Joe Mihevc, Ward 21, St. Paul’s West 

RE:  TTC bus route redesign along Eglinton Ave. 

DATE: August 7, 2015   

As the work of Metrolinx along Eglinton Avenue progresses, it would be wise to begin the planning as 
soon as possible for all the buses that currently interface with Eglinton Avenue and consider how the 
new LRT might change the routes and schedules. 

I am requesting that a staff report be delivered in early 2016 on this matter to the Commission. 

Sincerely, 

Commissioner Joe Mihevc 
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